Nipawin RCMP Cst. Tim Popp,

Nipawin RCMP and the
local branch of the Canadian
Imperial Bank of Commerce
have joined forces in a
fundraiser to raise money for
the 1993 Saskatchewan Law
Enforcement Torch Run.

The event will support
the Saskatchewan Special
Olympics financially.

The staff at CIBC will be
selling hot dogs and drinks
for $1 at the bank’s parking
lot from 11 am. to 2 p.m.,

left, and Canadian Imperial Bank of Commerce
manager Kevin McCarron flank poster promoting a June 5 fundraiser in support
of Saskatchewan Special Olympics.

Torch Run funds get boost

Saturday, June 5.

Cst. Tim Popp of the
Nipawin RCMP is accepting
pledges for the annual
fundraiser.

Tax receipts for dona-
tions are also available.
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